SPECIAL MEETING OF THE DOVER BOARD OF HEALTH BY REMOTE ACCESS

Given that the municipality and State of New Jersey are currently under a health state of emergency due to COVID-19, a special meeting of the Dover Board of Health will be conducted via conference call. The process of teleconferencing will allow both members of the Board of Health and the public to attend and participate remotely.

The Board of Health will hold a special meeting on Wednesday, July 8, 2020, at 6:00 pm. All officials and members of the public are welcome to call into the meeting. The dial-in number is (toll) 978-990-5000. The access code is 3049458. Formal action will be taken on matters relating to the appointments of Registrar and Deputy Registrar of Vital Statistics.
[bookmark: _GoBack]
If anyone has any questions or concerns, please feel free to contact the health department by phone 973-366-2200 x 1120 or mail doverhealth@dover.nj.us.

